
 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
February 17, 2006 

 
  
 
 
Billy Lovelace 
601. South Palafox Street 
Pensacola, FL  32502 
 
 
Re: Case #ZON2006-00174 

Billy Lovelace 
Proposed Audubon Cove Subdivision. 
(Southwest corner of Higgins Road and Audubon Drive, extending South and 
West to the Southern terminus of Clemson Drive, and to the Northeast corner of 
Cole Drive and Audubon Drive). 

 
Dear Applicant(s): 
 
At its meeting on February 16, 2006, the Planning Commission considered your request 
for a sidewalk waiver at the above referenced location. 
 
After discussion it was decided to approve this request for waiver of the sidewalk 
requirements for all streets within Audubon Cove. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at (251) 208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen, Deputy Director of Planning 
 
 


